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Coming to GCSC this November 12th and 13th is the

8th Annual Public Eye SOAR art festival! Projection

art, live performances, and more will light up GCSC

from 6 PM to 10 PM on these nights with art from all

over the globe. This local event is a fun thing to check

out for all ages. Personally, I will have some of my

photography from Iceland projected onto a building!

There are multiple more Visual & Performing Art

events upcoming such as: 
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Dracula: The Case of the Silver Scream, 14th Annual Cup

Show - Form and Function, and the final week for the Still

Life Exhibit in the Amelia Center. Check out

gulfcoast.edu/arts for more details!
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The leaves have changed and the scent of pumpkin spice lingers in the air; you know

what that means? It's time for Thanksgiving! Join us on Thursday, November 18th from

12:30 PM to 3:30 PM in the cafeteria for ham, turkey, and dressing! Don't worry about

bringing lunch and enjoy a little piece of home with your fellow students. We look

forward to seeing you there! For any questions, contact me at sga.events.gcsc@gmail.com.

Feeling Hungry? SGA Thanksgiving
Dinner is Coming Up Soon!
By Marisa Weiman, SGA Events Coordinator

Public Eye SOAR + Upcoming Art
Events at GCSC cont.
By Sophie Theiss, SGA President

A long-awaited break from classes is coming! Veterans Day break and

Thanksgiving break are soon, so give yourself some time to relax from

assignments and exams. GCSC will be closed Thursday, November 11th in

honor of Veterans Day and Thanksgiving break will be from Wednesday,

November 24th through Sunday, the 28th.
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BySophieTheiss,SGAPresident



Need Reading & Writing Tutoring?
By Millie Lamb, SGA Secretary
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The Team: Sophie Theiss, Ashton Norton, Marisa  Weiman, Rebecca Starke, Millie Lamb & Taylor Holmes

Here’s the up-to-date
list of clubs on campus:

Black Student Union
Brain Bowl
Center for Student Media
GCSC Book Club
GCSC TTRPG Club
Girls in the Word
History Club
Intramurals
Model UN
Florida Nursing Student Association
Pep Club
Phi Theta Kappa
Pride Club
SADHA (Student American Dentist Hygienist Association)

Student Government Association
Spanish Club
Student Veterans Association
Tonality
TRiO Society
Turning Point USA
Visionaries Ink

Is the writing process confusing to you? The Writing

and Reading Lab are more than happy to help you

with becoming stronger readers and writers. They are

located in Rosenwald Room 108 at 12:30 PM. In

November on Wednesday the 17th, and Thursday the

18th, the Reading and Writing Lab are hosting a

Professional Student workshop. On December

Wednesday the 8th and Thursday the 9th, they are

hosting a Navigating a Second Language workshop.


